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September 18, 2019 

 

Thomas & Karin Cooke 

48 Pine Brook Road 

East Hampton, CT 06424 

 

Re: Unpermitted Work in Upland Review Area 

 48 Pine Brook Road 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Cooke, 

It has come to my attention that the driveway leading to your home at 48 Pine Brook Road has 

been resurfaced with a material which appears to be millings.  

This driveway lies within 100 feet of Pine Brook and in accordance with Section 22a-42a of the 

Connecticut General Statutes any work involving the deposition of material within the Upland 

Review Area requires a permit. I have included Section 6 of the East Hampton Wetlands 

Regulations with this letter dictating the need for a permit.  

Please contact my office as soon as possible to apply for the proper Inland Wetlands Permit. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeremy DeCarli 

Planning & Zoning Official 
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